
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Mayor Dan Devine        April 8, 2021 

City of West Allis 

7525 W. Greenfield Avenue 

West Allis, 53214 

 

Dear Mayor Devine, 

 

The Downtown West Allis Business Improvement District would like to recommend the 

following changes to our Board of Directors.  The following individual has submitted his 

resignation therefore I recommended their removal from our Downtown West Allis Business 

Improvement District Board of Directors. 

• Matt Maurice (MKE Co-Work) 

 

The Downtown West Allis Business Improvement District would like to recommend the 

following individual to serve on our Board of Directors:  

Robyn Krimke 

Barbie’s 2nd Time Around 

1412 S. 73rd Street 

West Allis, WI 53214 

 

She will replace Mr. Maurice whose three-year term expires in October of 2022.   

Ms. Krimke is an individual who has the knowledge, skills, and enthusiasm to play an integral 

part in the development and continued success of the Downtown West Allis.      

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  We look forward to your confirmation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dianne M. Eineichner 

Executive Director 
 
CC:  Alex Geiger:  President, DWA – BID; Douglas Persich: President, DWA, Inc. 


